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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,
“Faithful is He who calleth you, who also will do it” 1Thess 5:24

We were just discussing our blessings here at Mission Aero, and we marvel at the Lord’s
goodness and His faithfulness to us! Our minds quickly followed the logical path to our
faithful supporting churches. He has so blessed us in allowing us to be a part of their
missions’ family and worldwide outreach. You will not know this side of eternity the
tremendous blessing you have been to this ministry and us. Thank you so very much!

News & Praises: > A high school student from Maryland, Stephen Buettner was here
again this summer. He is seeking the Lord’s will concerning missionary aviation, and
came to help us while gaining aircraft maintenance and flight experience. It was great
having him here, and we expect him back again next summer! > Aircraft maintenance
1s still a heavy load here. We have had six missionary aircraft in for inspections and
maintenance since our last prayer letter, and what a privilege to have Missionaries Todd
Bell, Josh Olson, Mark Robertson, and Dave Spangler as our “house guests”. > A
wonderful $1000 gift came in toward the much-needed septic system for the hangar!

> We had great preaching and fellowship at the annual "Meeting in the Air” at
Wyldewood Baptist in Oshkosh, Wisconsin last month, and they did a super job hosting
the meeting! > The flight simulator continues to be a great blessing, and will be heavily
used this December when Missionary Todd Bell begins his Instrument flight training.

Prayer Requests: > Continue to pray for the land on the west end of our runway.
Presently needed is the pipe and fill dirt for temporary usage of the field as an extension
to our existing runway. > Strength and wisdom for the heavy aircraft maintenance load.
We have five projects underway. > Our maintenance office and bathroom is complete
in the hangar, but the bathroom is unusable until we can put in the Hi-Lo Pressure septic
system. Pray that the remainder of the funds would come in soon. > Pray for continued
safety in working and traveling by car and plane. > God’s power and enabling for
speaking in upcoming conferences. > Meetings and support for the Tore Mitchell
family. > Missionary Earl Malpass in the passing of his father to Heaven. > Please pray
for safety and many souls to be saved as our missionary pilots wing the Gospel to the

uttermost parts.
Under HIS’ Wings, .
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